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Dear Valley Daze Supporter,

There may still be snow on the ground, but the Valley Daze Committee has been working hard getting everything ready for this year’s much anticipated annual family event. 2022 Valley Daze community event will be Thursday, June 23rd – June 26th. This year the 2022 theme will be:

CELEBRATING OUR PAST, PRESENT AND FUTURE

We will have many of the same family favorite events again this year and many new ones that we believe you and your family will enjoy and remember for years to come!

We want to thank you for your generous donations and support last year and in years past! As expenses have increased for everyone, ours have increased as well. We greatly appreciate your continued support for this year’s Eden Valley’s 2022 PAST, PRESENT AND FUTURE Valley Daze community event.

Please send your donations to:

Valley Daze

P.O. Box 63

Eden Valley, MN 55329

Thank you! Your Valley Daze Committee!

Julie Bulau (320) 282-7014
Judy Thielen (320) 266-5515

Jennifer Kaminskie (320) 291-9321

Lindsey Huschle (320) 980-2578

evvalleydaze@gmail.com
P.O. Box 63, Eden Valley, MN 55329

[image: image2.jpg]a
==

Valley

rence together.




